
   

 

 

  

 

   

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check out our website for updates: 

www.derwentvale.cumbria.sch.uk 

Star of the Week 

Nursery & Reception 

Ava – for settling in really 

well to her new class and an 

amazing starfish painting   

Year 1/2 

Debanie – for independent 

sentence writing in science 

Year 3/4 

Kendrick – for great work in 

measuring mass 

Year 5 

Hope – for trying her hardest 

with everything this week 

Year 6  

Lucy – for a great effort in 

SATs practice 

          

 
Highest Attendance this week: 

Year 5/6     94.1% 

Nursery Applications  

We are now accepting applications to 
our nursery for children who are due to 
start in September 2024 or January 
2025. If you have a child who will turn 3 
before September or January or know 
someone who does, please contact the 

school office for more information. 

 

 

 

Whole School Trip  

Following our very successful Dazzling Dash last year, we have decided to 

use the money raised to take the whole school on a trip. Our School Council 

were consulted regarding possible options for the trip and everyone wanted 

to go to Fusion trampoline park in Carlisle. The trip will take place on 

Wednesday 22nd May. All children should come to school at 8.30am on the 

day to allow us to leave school promptly at 8.45am. We will return to school 

in time for lunch. Children can wear leggings/jogging pants with their school 

jumpers. We are looking forward to having lots of fun!  

 



 

Upcoming dates 

Monday 6th May  

Bank Holiday – school closed  

Tuesday 7th May  

Nursery/Reception, Year 5/6 Yoga  

Year 3/4 Forest School 

Year 1/2 Multi-Skills after school club 

Wednesday 8th May  

Year 1/2 Threlkeld Mining Museum 

trip 

Year 6 SATs after school club  

Friday 10th May  

Year 1/2 Cricket 

Monday 13th – Thursday 16th May   

Year 6 SATs 

Tuesday 14th May  

Nursery/Reception, Year 5 Yoga 

Year 3/4 Forest School 

Year 1/2 Multi-Skills after school club 

Tuesday 21st May   

Year 3/4 Forest School trip  

Nursery/Reception, Year 5/6 Yoga 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

90.3% 

Below target 

Our Local Authority 

target is 96%.  

 

 

Bank Holiday 
A reminder that school is closed on Monday (6th May) for the Bank Holiday. 

We will reopen on Tuesday 7th May at 8.45am. Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

Year 1/2 Threlkeld Mining Museum Trip  

Year 1/2 are visiting Threlkeld Mining Museum on Wednesday 8th May. Please 

could any school packed lunches be ordered by Monday morning at the latest. 

Children should come to school at normal time wearing their school uniform 

with a waterproof jacket and wellies. Thank you.  

  


